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SNOWDROPS IN 

WEST DEAN 

GARDENS... 

Pottering about the 

garden, I found 

snowdrops, little yellow 

aconites, pale yellow 

primroses, hellebores and 

even a slight pink tinge to 

the camellia buds to say 

nothing of the daffodils 

sending up green leaves.  

There appears to be a 

change of season well on 

the way. There are some 

wonderful pictures of 

winter gardens in this 

monthôs RHS magazine 

with recommendations for 

colourful winter barks and 

stems. One is for Cornus 

sericea óCardinalô, coral stems becoming pinkish orange in winter, white flowers in Spring, white fruits tinged blue, dark green 

leaves turning orange red in Autumn. It sounds too good to miss if you have a suitable space. Our three Cornus shrubs have 

given such a bright splash of colour this winter, especially when touched by a little late afternoon sun. 

Sadly, we canôt give out any dates for VGC events yet but we are hoping to organise a talk on Zoom for some time this Spring, 

details will be sent out when we know them. There will be a Spring issue of The Spade at the end of February. Vicky will be 

asking for contributions about the second/third week of February so keep the cameras to hand. If there is anyone who isnôt on 

our mailing list and would like to be, do please contact either myself or Vicky or go to the VGC website where you will also find 

contact details, back issues of The Spade and things to do in the garden this month. Hope to see some of you on Zoom - and 

happy gardening! Penny Buchan, Valley Gardening Club, www.valleygardeningclub.org.uk 

Super photo from Nadine Duty of a Robin in 

the garden. Check out the breath detail. 

Cracker! Have you got any great shots to 

share? Email them across please to Ted the 

Ed! [editor@valleydiary.org] 
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